[Your Name]
[Your Address]
[City, State, Zip Code]

[Date]

The Honorable [Senator’s/Representative’s Full Name]
[Office Address]
[City, State, Zip Code]

Dear [Senator/Representative Last Name],

As a parent/guardian of a loved one with a disability, I am writing to urge you to oppose Conflict-Free Access and Planning (CFAP). While well-intentioned, CFAP would separate the people who plan my child’s services from the people who provide them. In reality, this will disrupt trusted relationships, reduce choice, and add unnecessary bureaucracy.
The providers who support my child know their needs best because they have worked with us directly. Removing them from the planning process means my child’s voice—and my role as a parent—will carry less weight. Instead of making services more fair, CFAP will make them less personal, less responsive, and harder to access—especially in communities with limited providers.
Families like mine need flexibility, trusted partnerships, and systems that honor our knowledge of our loved ones. CFAP risks taking that away.
Please oppose CFAP and instead support solutions that protect choice, improve accountability, and strengthen—not break—relationships between families and providers.

Sincerely,
[Your Full Name]
